
From: Kay Chornook   
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:54 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
I am a landowner in the thriving North End neighborhood in Hamilton. I grew up in Aldershot and have 
watched the farm lands of the area disappear regularly and constantly. I have also watched the brown 
spaces in downtown Hamilton mostly remain abandoned by a city council that lacks imagination and 
caters to developers who find building new suburbs more profitable. We can no longer support or afford 
this mentality.  
 
I hope the Hamilton City Council will adhere to the wishes of a majority of its citizens who supported the 
referendum to Stop the Sprawl and keep the city limits as they are. When will people think beyond their 
own profits and consider the future for their grandchildren. Green space is our future. A vibrant 
downtown will add to the enjoyment of it. 
Think hard, thank you Kay Chornook  
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